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Subject:

Good morning,

We are writing on behalf of North Sea Midstream Partners Limited (IP 20049398) (RR-029) in the
application by H2 Teesside Limited for an Order Granting Development Consent for the H2 Teesside
Project (“Project”).

North Sea Midstream Partners Limited is one of four associated parties (along with Northern Gas
Processing Limited (IP 20049396) (RR-028), Teesside Gas and Liquids Processing (IP 20049393)
(RR-030) and Teesside Gas Processing Plant Limited (IP 20049397) (RR-031) referred to throughout
the examination as “the NSMP Entities”, whose interests we represent in the examination.

North Sea Midstream Partners Limited wishes to withdraw as an interested party to this examination.
As such, it seeks to withdraw its relevant representation (RR-029) and written summary of oral
submissions (REP1-039).

North Sea Midstream Partners Limited was initially identified as having property interests which were
impacted by the Project in the application book of reference (APP-023). However, we understand
North Sea Midstream Partners Limited is not the company which formally holds such interests, and
the relevant interests are held by the other NSMP Entities outlined above. As a result, North Sea
Midstream Partners Limited considers its participation in this examination is no longer required.

For the avoidance of doubt, we note North Sea Midstream Partners Limited’s withdrawal from the
examination does not impact or reflect upon the remaining NSMP Entities’ interests and concerns
relating to the project.

If you require any further information, please let me know.

Kind regards
Anna

Anna Brenstrum
Senior Solicitor | Planning & Environment Group
Shepherd and Wedderburn LLP
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